
 

GENERAL BODY MEETING CASS 

IEEE MVSR CASS Student Chapter has conducted a General Body Meeting on 13th July 2020, 

with the IEEE CASS Executive Committee members to share their ideas and to plan the 

upcoming events and activities. 

 

 



 

Session details: 

Date: 13th July, 2020. 

Time: 3:00 pm – 4:00pm. 

No. of participants: 16 

 

Attendees in the session 

Mr. D. Venkat, Chair, IEEE MVSR CASS has started the meeting by congratulating the new 

Executive Committee members and the Agenda of the meeting was to discuss and plan future 

events under the society. 

Mr. Venkat then welcomed Mrs. S. Aruna, Student Chapter advisor, IEEE MVSR CASS and has 

asked her to put forward her thoughts to the attendees. 

Then, the meeting is addressed by Mrs. S. Aruna. She suggested conducting events and webinars 

which will be beneficial for the members. She said that conducting technical events such as 

Quizzes, Coding contests and Hackathons etc., will boost interest and knowledge among the 

students. 

Later, Mr. Venkat has welcomed Dr. D Hari Krishna, Student Branch Counselor, IEEE MVSR 

SB, PES Student Chapter advisor. Then, Dr. D Hari Krishna has shared his views on the 

importance of IEEE events and mentioned the role of Executive Committee Members in detail. He 

gave few insights to the society members such as conducting some general competitions like article 

writing.  

 



He then welcomed Mr. N. Avinash, Chairperson, IEEE MVSR SB and then handed over the 

session to him. Mr. Avinash explained about ‘Virtual Speakers’ and how to access the speakers 

listed under it.  

Later, Mr. Venkat has listed about the events that are going to be held. He presented his ideas on 

conducting webinars and events, gave his view about conducting webinars on the topics: IOT in 

Python and Artificial Intelligence through the Virtual Speakers platform. 

Next, Mrs. S. Aruna and Dr. D Hari Krishna has discussed the invitation of virtual speakers for 

the upcoming webinars. Ms. Pranitha, Vice Chair, CASS has shared her view about conducting a 

guided project on the MATLAB tool. 

Later, Ms. Shreeya Rishi, Secretary, IEEE MVSR CASS has mentioned about how to draw in 

more students into IEEE CASS by explaining the importance of IEEE membership. 

Mr. Bhargava Saketh, Joint Secretary, IEEE MVSR CASS has shared his views on the importance 

of webinars and events to be conducted in CASS.  

Finally, Dr. D Hari Krishna has also discussed hardware based mini projects regarding Simulation 

and MATLAB. He mentioned Article writing and Robotics. He also advised the members to try 

and bring up a Robotics SIG under the society. 

The meeting is concluded with a vote of thanks by Ms. Pranitha, Vice Chair, IEEE MVSR CASS 

and thanked the Faculty advisors, SBC and the members for their time and presence. 
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